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Roxanne Maher

From: Alicia <amlyons77@aol.com>
Sent: Thursday, September 12, 2024 9:08 PM
To: Town Council Group
Subject: I support an Ethics Committee

Good evening, 
 
I am a Ledyard resident of 17 years now. As I am reading about the proposed apartment complex in Gales 
Ferry, a blasting company and other projects being done its past time for Ledyard to have an Ethics 
Committee to protect our residents, wildlife and businesses.  
 
I fully support our town organizing an ethics committee and hope it happens before these big projects are 
approved.  
 
Please reply with any questions or concerns. 
 
Thank you, 
Alicia Lyons 

  


